
SHA to visit youth facilities in
Shenzhen

     The Secretary for Home Affairs, Mr Lau Kong-wah, will depart for
Shenzhen tomorrow morning (June 7) to visit facilities providing support
services for young people in Hong Kong to learn more about these
developments.
     â€‹
     Mr Lau will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on the same day.
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